
JOHN-RICHARD RELOCATES HEADQUARTERS, OPENS NEW DISTRIBUTION FACILITY

High Point, NC – October 1, 2023 – John-Richard, a leading supplier in luxury home furnishings and décor announces a significant 
shift in its business landscape with the relocation of  its corporate headquarters and centralized distribution facility to a spacious 
236,000 square foot facility in Whitsett, North Carolina.

The company has operated in the Mississippi Delta since it was founded in 
1980. “After a transition of  ownership in 2020, a strategic decision was made 
to relocate key components of  the growing operation to North Carolina. 
Scheduled for October 15th, John-Richard will shift its corporate operations to 
the Piedmont Triad, an area that has long been acknowledged as the heart and 
soul of  the furniture industry,” states Andrea Kimbrell, COO.

The Triad not only provides access to a large pool of  local talent that fosters 
strong partnerships but also serves as a phenomenal distribution hub, offering 
easy access to several east coast ports and an extensive network of  major 
highways, factors that significantly enhance the company’s logistics agility.

Located in Greenwood, Mississippi, John-Richard’s previous headquarters will continue to operate as a manufacturing hub for the 
company’s art and botanical lines. Currently operating out of  an additional leased facility totaling 430,000 square feet, the company 
will now consolidate into its company-owned facility, made possible by the move of  its distribution to North Carolina. The company 
will still have a significant footprint in Mississippi, occupying 250,000 square feet and well over 100 employees. 

Plans are in place to rework the owned property with the aim of  
increasing capacity and expanding production capabilities. The 
company plans some exciting new initiatives in its art lines beginning 
in the October High Point Market. 

Scheduled for October 15th, this strategic move positions the 
company at the heart of  the home furnishings industry, facilitating 
strong partnerships and enhancing access to key resources.

As John-Richard continues to evolve, its unwavering dedication 
to timeless design and superior quality remains stronger than ever. 
The company believes that the move to North Carolina will greatly 
improve its service to customers. 

Stay informed on further developments by visiting www.johnrichard.com or connect with John-Richard on social media for real-
time updates. 

Inquiries can be directed to:
Scott Smith, CMO, John-Richard
ssmith@johnrichard.com


